
Site Walk of November 13, 2015, 3 PM 

Nitrogen-Containment Project    

4 Griffiths Drive, Danna Truslow, Truslow Resource Consulting  

Tax Map 14, Lot 1-2, Rural Zoning District  

Present:  

Representative Applicants:  Danna Truslow, Truslow Resource Consulting 

  

Town Planner:   Michael Behrendt 

Planning Board Member/Alternate Members:  Andrew Corrow, Barbara Dill, Steve Roberts,  

Wayne Lewis, Kitty Marple 

Site walk began at approximately 3:00 p.m. 

 

1.  Ms. Truslow explained the project and showed the assembled group the material that would 

be put into the trench.  The material is wood chips with some lime. 

2.  Ms. Truslow oriented the group to the terrain and showed the group pictures of a similar 

project that was just completed in Brentwood.  This project is a demonstration project.  It will 

monitor the impact of the septic system on water quality.  Specifically, this project, the water 

quality of Chesley Brook. 

3.  The group walked the terrain around the current leach field and the proposed trench area.  Ms. 

Truslow explained the process.  The trench will be 5 feet deep.  There are 5 monitoring wells on 

the site.   

4.  Ms. Truslow stated that they have been taking samples and have data from these monitoring 

wells for 1 1/2 years.  They will continue testing to monitor water quality. 

5.  One tree on the  property will need to be removed. 

6.  Durham Public Works will be doing the work for this project.   

 

Site walk ended at approximately 3:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Andrew Corrow, Secretary 


